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Tuesday July 12th 2022 

 

Re: Amber Weather Warning – Monday July 18th 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I’ve received some guidance this afternoon relating to an amber warning for hot weather next 
Monday July 18th.  In order to ensure that all children are comfortable, please send everyone 

into school wearing their OLOL PE kit for the day.  Children will also need a hat and a water 

bottle, filled with water. 

 

Best regards, 

Paul 

 
Headteacher) 
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